
 

Important Days of the Week 

 

Once children are settled into their new 

routine, we will begin our weekly ’Welly 

Wednesday’. Children will attend nursery 

in their own (old) clothes and a pair of 

wellies. We will then spend the majority 

of the session outside in our woodland 

area, exploring, creating and learning 

outdoors. A letter and Dojo message will 

be sent out when we are ready to start 

our Welly Wednesdays! 

 

We offer bagels every morning.  

The children also have the option of 

having fruit and milk daily.    

Starting Nursery  

 

Our first topic this half term is 

‘Starting Nursery’. This will then 

lead onto the topic ‘Ourselves’. 

 

In Phonics we will begin tuning into 

and talking about the sounds we 

can hear around us. We will also 

spend time listening to stories and 

nursery rhymes. 

 

In Maths we will practise our count-

ing through the use of songs and 

will begin to use touch counting. 

Reminders 

Please ensure that your child brings to 

school: 

 A labelled water bottle everyday 

 A full change of clothes to be kept 

on pegs (if needed) 

 An appropriate coat  

 

Please ensure that your child’s clothing 

and water bottles are clearly labelled 

with their full name as these can get 

mixed up. 

Important Dates  

 

Please ensure you have logged into 

Class Dojo and have notifications 

turned on to receive reminders of 

important dates. 

Please feel free to come and see     

us or contact us via Class Dojo.  

Miss Burson and Miss Patel 

Autumn Term 

We hope you all had a lovely 

summer and we are excited to 

welcome your child into Nursery.  

 

   The School Day 

Gates open at 8:30am and close at 

8:45am. The gates will then be 

reopened from 11:15-11:30 for 

collection. 
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